
No. EDN-H(8)A(6)-Misc/2016-NAAC 
Directorate of Higher Education 
Himachal Pradesh. 
Phone No. 0177-2653120, Fax : 0177-28.12882 

Dated: 	Shimla — 171001, 	the, 	February, 2023 

All the Principal(s), 
Govt. Degt*e/SWPvt./GIA Colleges, 
HirnachalPradesh. 

Subject:- 	Regarding Accreditation of Govt. Colleges by NAAC. 

In continuation to this office letter of even No. dated 09th  February, 

2023 on the subject cited above, you are once again directed to take necessary steps to 

improve NAAC Grade of your college and  send the action taken report to this office 

immediately so that the Govt. could be apprised accordingly: 

Endst.No. even 	Dated; Shimla-171001, 
Copyt 	e,following for necessary action:- • 

(Dr. Amarjeet K. Sharma) 
Director of Higher Education 
Ilirriachal Pradesh 
email-1D-dhe-sml-hpOgov.in 
Ph. No. 0177-2656621 
February, 2023 

TO IT Cell, with the directions to upload the same on the departmental website. 
• All the dealing assistants (internal) dealing with Private, Sanskrit and GIA 

colleges. 
3. 	Guard file. 

L • 

15'r-494 

2 it FEB 2023  

Director of Hr. Education 
Himachal Pradesh. ' 
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